Jaime Osorio, D.D.S.
3651 N Buckner Blvd.
Dallas, TX 75228 (214) 328-3595

A few years ago, my practice was doing well but wasn’t quite where | wanted it to
be. We were stuck at a productivity plateau, we were disorganized and | wanted to
increase the patient flow. It wasn’t that anything was drastically wrong. Other
doctors told me they’d be more than satisfied with the practice | had. But | wanted
to take things to the next level and knew | needed help to make that happen.

| looked into local consultants thinking I’d have someone come in and provide
consultation and training services. But they just didn’t offer what | knew it would
take to improve my practice in the way | wanted to. So when Silkin Management
Group called me, | decided to pursue their management services as they have a
reputation for creating ideal practices.

Silkin started by helping me to identify my goals and really map out how to achieve
them. It seemed that | had been doing everything in the office myself. | was finally
able break through the barrier of delegating tasks and really training the staff. Now
things get done to my standard without me having to check on them all the time.

The result has been amazing. We are better organized so now the practice operates
virtually stress free. We are seeing more patients and are able to do more for each
of them. Our productivity has increased by 50% yet I'm spending less time in the
office than ever before.

| realized that | needed someone who could understand what | was trying to
accomplish and give the tools to help make it happen. For me, Silkin was the
answer | was looking for.

You don’t have to settle for a practice that is under performing. You CAN make the
improvements you’'ve always strived for but didn’t think were possible. All it takes is
a little help from trained professionals who know how to help you make it happen.

Find out about the free practice evaluation offered by Silkin Management Group
and take the first step in creating the practice you deserve. You’'ll be glad you did.

Sincerely,

Jaime Osorio, D.D.S.




